
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

January 27, 2023 

Registrar Colleen Ogilvie 
Massachusetts Department of Transportation 
Registry of Motor Vehicles 
10 Park Plaza, Suite 6620 
Boston, MA 02116 
 
Sent via Email 
 
Dear Registrar Ogilvie: 
 
On behalf of the Cannabis Control Commission (Commission), I write to provide notice that, at a recent 
public meeting (materials pages 159-162; 208-211; video 4:18:50 mark), the Commission voted to 
authorize the use of the Commission’s logo on the newly-created Massachusetts Drivers Education 
Cannabis-Impairment Curriculum, Shifting Gears: The blunt truth about marijuana and driving. The 
Commission is excited to partner with the Registry of Motor Vehicles (RMV) and AAA Northeast to 
establish Massachusetts as the first adult-use state to adopt cannabis-impaired driving curriculum. 
 
Please do not hesitate to reach out to me or the Commission’s Director of Government Affairs and Policy, 
Matt Giancola, if we can answer any questions. Thank you. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Shawn Collins 
Executive Director 
 
cc: Matt Giancola, Director of Government Affairs and Policy  

 

https://masscannabiscontrol.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/01/230112-MeetingBook.pdf
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_Y2Q4Yzc4MGMtNzA5Ni00NGYzLTg0ZTAtNDNjNGEwZWY1Nzc1%40thread.v2/0?context=%7B%22Tid%22%3A%222fa081e5-cafb-4989-9fe5-91317f047c5c%22%2C%22Oid%22%3A%2230524a55-9362-426d-be1b-d96cad09a23e%22%2C%22IsBroadcastMeeting%22%3Atrue%2C%22role%22%3A%22a%22%7D&btype=a&role=a
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=AcB6yJpMvqg

